TOWN OF OWEGO Office:  607-223-1294
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT TDD: 711

Michael Roberts

2272 State Route 434 Highway Superintendent

Apalachin, NY 13732

April 18, 2023

PRESS RELEASE

The Town of Owego Highway Department will pick up brush May 1, 2023 to May 3,
2023 and again from May 29, 2023 to June 2, 2023. Due to the increase in fuel prices, residents
must call to schedule a brush pick-up.

We remind the residents of the Town of Owego of the following guidelines:

Tree branches from your yard only

Place branches neatly along the curb/roadside in front of your home
Place the large end of the branch towards the road

No brush from lot clearing

No contractors or landscapers

All large piles must be approved due to time constraints for pick up

The following items will not be accepted nor picked up:

Tree trunks

Roots

Clippings from lawns, flower beds or vegetable gardens
Thorny brush

Small twigs

Large diameter logs

NOTE: Due to the overwhelming response of this service, we cannot give you a specific time or
day when we will pick up your brush.

Michael Roberts
Town of Owego Highway Superintendent
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This institution is an equal opportunity provadar and emp\oyer If you WiSh to ﬂie a Cl\n! nghts program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program
Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at ¢ ! govicon sLhiml, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request a form. You may
also write a letter containing all of the Lnformatlon requested in the form. Send ycur compleled campJamt form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture,
Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.\W., Washington D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 890-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov.




